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Dear Senior Advisor,

In relation to environmental projects for a taxable DGC, I feel that environmental project
donations should be tax deductible. If we consider ourselves as a democratic society,
surely what people choose to do with their money is the most democratic way of
supporting what is important to the people. If people are not passionate about donating to
environmental projects, then this will not be highly utlised, on the other hand if it is
supported it will be highly utlised and demonstrate it's what the Australian people want.
Surely environmental concerns are just as important as Malcolm Turnbull spending
millions on his own political party, or providing Adani with a Billion dollars and free water,
or religious organisations with a history of systemic abuse?

Yours sincerely

Corinne Rose. 


